Appraisal Subcommittee

Federal Financial Institutions Exam nation Council

November 26, 1997

Mr. Clifford Cooks, Program Manager
Department of Consumer and Regulatory
Affairs

614 H Street, NW Room 931!

ashington, DC 20001

Dear Mr. Cooks:

Thank you for your November 3, 1997 letter regarding fiscal year 1997 changes to your
certified and licensed appraisers. While | appreciate the summary information that you provided
regarding the number of new and renewed certifications and licenses, we need the actual data
regarding your appraisers as has been submitted in the past.

In reviewing our records, we note that your office has not responded to our letters dated July
31, 1997, September 26, 1997, and September 30, 1997, all of which apply to National Registry
issues. For your convenience, copies of al three letters are enclosed. Please review the letters and
provide the necessary information regarding your appraisers as soon as possible.

We are pleased that you have contracted with a third party to maintain your National Registry
data and to meet our reporting requirements. Please note that, as discussed in the September 26
letter, you must forward a copy of your complete Registry database to us on December 1, 1997.
Ms. Vicki Ledbetter of this office will be contacting you to follow up on this issue.

Sincerely,

Ben Henson
Executive Director

cc: Ms. Marilyn Thornton, Administrator
Mr. Ronald Hudson, Chairperson



